
Five things you need to know
today Edinburgh

20 mph plans

Films in the quad

Ceilidh Club is back

Outlander

Best Coffee in Town

The council has plans to roll out twenty mile per hour zones
across the city and they are now running a consultation.  
They are keen to engage with a wide range of people to hear
their views. 

The  consultation  and  engagement  programme  will  involve  a
rolling programme of meetings and drop in sessions in each of
the  neighbourhood  areas.    Leaflets  and  posters  will  be
distributed widely to community councils, registered tenants
associations,  equalities  and  community  groups,  libraries,
community centres, Council reception areas, local offices and
doctors surgeries.     An exhibition of the proposals will
take place from 1 – 14 September in the Central Library,
George IV Bridge and maps of the proposals will be available
in Morningside and Gilmerton libraries from 1 September.

http://www.theedinburghreporter.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2014/
08/20mphLeaflet.pdf

***

More films in the Old Quad tonight. Tonight is Coen Brothers
night with Fargo and The Big Lebowski. More details here. £5
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per person.

***

Ceilidh Club will be back at Summerhall on 9 September 2014
from 8-11. More details here on their Facebook page.

***

Outlander is one of those books that you will either be into
or not. VisitScotland want you to know all about it though!
They have an interactive map here.

Author  Diana  Gabaldon  was  inspired  by  the  landscape  in
Scotland and based the book on our hills and glens – and
Edinburgh of course!

Watch what some of the cast have to say here:

***

Coffee keeps us going. Cake is often on the menu too…..

We are pretty fond of this little cafe on Frederick Street who
Facebooked a photo of the Lemon Drizzle below. What about you?
Where is your best coffee place?

Do share with us! Click on our EdinburghReportage ad to go
straight to the coffee storyboard and tell us, send us photos
or a wee video!

Post by Cairngorm Coffee Co.
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